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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I

appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts.

 

I am an Idaho native and someone who understands the importance of domestic mining and I am very much in

favor of approving this project. It is a great opportunity to clean up the site and provide metals needed for todays

needs. I feel strongly that Alternative 2 is the best option moving forward. It addresses the purpose and need of

the agencies in a manner that provides environmental advantage and economic feasibility over the other

analyzed alternatives. With so much promise for the site's future, I hope Alternative 5 is removed from the table.

There is finally an opportunity to restore the site and it is an opportunity that shouldn't be passed up.

 

I urge you to accept Midas Gold's plan as outlined under alternative two. The U.S. Forest Service has provided

the public with helpful virtual tools and materials to submit meaningful comments on the project within the allotted

timeframe. It is time to move this project forward.


